
 
 
 
 
 
 

OREGON WATER RESOURCES COMMISSION PRE-MEETING TOUR 
March 14, 2018 

Water Resources Department 
Conference Room 124 
725 Summer Street NE 
Salem, Oregon  97301 

 
 
Tour of Water Resources Department Salem Office (3:15 pm – 4:45 pm) 
 
New members of the Commission will tour the Water Resources Department’s Salem office, meet 
with staff, and learn more about how each division operates.  Existing Commission members have 
been invited, but are not required to attend. 
 
The public is invited to attend the tour.  If you wish to join the tour, please contact Cindy Smith 
at (503) 986-0876 by 2:00 pm, Wednesday, March 14. 
 
Oregon’s Public Meetings Law requires disclosure that Commission members may meet for a 
meal on Wednesday. 
 
Questions?   If you have any questions about this agenda or the Commission’s procedures, please call 
Cindy Smith, Commission Assistant, at 503-986-0876.  
 
If special physical, language or other accommodations are needed for this tour, please advise Cindy 
Smith at the phone number above as soon as possible. 
 
DIRECTIONS TO THE BUILDING 
  
From I-5  
Take Exit 256 (Market Street). Heading west on Market, go approximately 2 miles to Summer Street. 
Turn left onto Summer Street. Go less than 1/2 mile to our building. Our building is located on your 
right between the Department of State Lands and the Employment Building.  
 
Parking  
Parking is located along Summer Street (Metered) and Winter Street (Metered and 90 minute 
parking).  
 
There are six 2-hour parking stalls located between our building and the Employment Building to 
the south.  Parking is also available in the Yellow Lot which is located two blocks south of the 
building for a fee. 


